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SB 622 – Relating to levees  
Work Session Recommendations 

 
 
As introduced, SB 622 authorizes the issuance of $10 million in lottery bonds for deposit in 
Levee Project Grant Fund. The bill mandates that at least 60 percent of awarded grant 
funds be used for projects in rural or distressed areas and expands definition of levee 
project to include levee construction and capital improvements, flood control 
embankments, and flood control facilities.  
 
The recommended amendment removes section 1 of the introduced bill, eliminating the 
bond authorization. The remaining provisions are unchanged. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -1 amendment. 
 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that SB 622, as amended by the -1 amendment, to be moved to the Ways 
and Means Full Committee. 
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